
NIRB File No. 08MN053 

 

 

NUNAVUT IMPACT REVIEW BOARD 

 
 Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation's Mary River Phase 2 Proposal 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SUPPORT 
 

 

1. The Ikajutit Arctic Bay Hunters and Trappers Organization (“IKAJUTIT”) submits this 

SUPPORT to the Nunavut Impact Review Board (“NIRB”) on May 5, 2021 via email to 

info@nirb.ca and to tmeadows@meadowslaw.ca. 

 

2. Ikajutit SUPPORTS the following documents being filed with NIRB and marked as exhibits 

and seeks an order that NIRB include them in the record: 

 

a. No. 334682 World Wildlife Fund excerpt of the transcript of the examination on 

Affidavit of Brian Penny. 

 

 
THE GROUNDS FOR THE SUPPORT ARE: 

 

 

3. Ikajutit supports the filing of the excerpt as it is supporting evidence that Baffinland Iron 

Mines has begun work on Phase 2 of the Mary River Project, without authorization from 

regulatory bodies. 

 

May 5, 2021       ______________________ 

Counsel for Ikajutit Arctic Bay 

Hunters and Trappers Organization 

 

Lori Idlout 

Qusagaq Law Office 

Iqaluit Law Chambers, PO Box 747 

Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0 

Tel: 867-222-0560 

E: lidlout@nunavutlegal.com  
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